Office of the Assessor

Mary Margaret Tamez

Assessor

September 12, 2018

Township Meeting Notes:

- September 4th was the last day to appeal the 2018 assessment. We currently
 have notification of thirteen appeals that have been filed. Those hearings will be
 starting September through November.
- Leigh and Sarah are taking classes this week for their CIAO.
- The field staff has been bust working on all of the summer building projects throughout the township. We are also currently working on the in town area to get updated information on all of the homes.
- On our Facebook page I received a very nice letter from a Fran Mancilla that read:

"I would like you to know that I had come to your office this am and was A little nervous because of a problem I had with the tax bill. Your assistants Paige and Sarah were absolutely wonderful and couldn't have been more helpful. Paige took care of the problem and made it go away so to speak., thank you very much. They were an absolute pleasure to work with, thank you again."

- Since last meeting, our office has filled out:
 - 1 Disabled Veteran Exemptions
 - 7 Senior Homestead Exemptions
 - 1 Disabled Persons Exemptions
 - 10 Senior Freeze Exemptions